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Port Security Management Kenneth Christopher 2014-06-20 Sea and freshwater
ports are a key component of critical infrastructure and essential for
maintaining global and domestic economies. In order to effectively secure a
dynamic port facility operation, one must understand the business of maritime
commerce. Following in the tradition of its bestselling predecessor, Port
Security Management, Second Edit
Cengage Advantage Books: Introduction to Sociology Henry L. Tischler 2013-02-01
Packed with current examples you can easily relate to, Tischler’s INTRODUCTION
TO SOCIOLOGY, 11E delivers comprehensive, up-to-date coverage in a succinct and
affordable format. The author begins by equipping you with tools for success,
including tips for how to read, study, and take tests more effectively. A
built-in study guide and practice tests ensure thorough understanding. The text
threads two basic ideas throughout: sociology is a rigorous, scientific
discipline, and basic knowledge of sociology is essential for understanding
social interaction in many work and social settings. With its streamlined 16
chapters, INTRODUCTION TO SOCIOLOGY, 11E delivers cutting-edge coverage that is
concise yet thorough--and makes sociology completely accessible. Available with
InfoTrac Student Collections http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Hill's Greensboro (Guilford County, N.C.) City Directory, Including Guilford
College 1951
License Plate Readers for Law Enforcement Keith Gierlack 2014-07-15 Explores
issues concerning license plate reader technology: funding, implementation,
types of use, data retention policies, and privacy concerns.
SAS/ETS User's Guide 1982
Funding Social Security Laurence S. Seidman 1999-04-13 This book offers a
serious consideration of the worldwide debate on social security reform.
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Stir It Up Rinku Sen 2003-08-16 Stir It Up--written by renowned activist and
trainer RinkuSen--identifies the key priorities and strategies that can
helpadvance the mission of any social change group. This groundbreakingbook
addresses the unique challenges and opportunities the newglobal economy poses
for activist groups and provides concreteguidance for community organizations
of all orientations. Sponsored by the Ms. Foundation, Stir It Up draws
onlessons learned from Sen's groundbreaking work with women's groupsorganizing
for economic justice. Throughout the book, Sen walksreaders through the steps
of building and mobilizing a constituencyand implementing key strategies that
can effect social change. Thebook is filled with illustrative case studies that
highlight bestorganizing practices in action and each chapter contains tools
thatcan help groups tailor Sen's model for their own organizationalneeds. Stir
It Up will show your organization how to: Design and conduct actions that
further campaign goals Develop effective leaders Build strong alliances and
networks Generate and use solid research Design an effective media strategy Put
in place a plan for internal political education andconsciousness-raising With
the information, tools, and suggestions outlined in thisbook your organization
can use your "good idea" to change theworld.
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J. Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black
& White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT
1104 Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin
College of Business and Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available
at: http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative CommonsNonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1967
The Speculative Turn Levi Bryant 2011-01 Continental philosophy has entered a
new period of ferment. The long deconstructionist era was followed with a
period dominated by Deleuze, which has in turn evolved into a new situation
still difficult to define. However, one common thread running through the new
brand of continental positions is a renewed attention to materialist and
realist options in philosophy. Among the leaders of the established generation,
this new focus takes numerous forms. It might be hard to find many shared
positions in the writings of Badiou, DeLanda, Laruelle, Latour, Stengers, and i
ek, but what is missing from their positions is an obsession with the critique
of written texts. All of them elaborate a positive ontology, despite the
incompatibility of their results. Meanwhile, the new generation of continental
thinkers is pushing these trends still further, as seen in currents ranging
from transcendental materialism to the London-based speculative realism
movement to new revivals of Derrida. As indicated by the title The Speculative
Turn, the new currents of continental philosophy depart from the text-centered
hermeneutic models of the past and engage in daring speculations about the
nature of reality itself. This anthology assembles authors, of several
generations and numerous nationalities, who will be at the centre of debate in
continental philosophy for decades to come."
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Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy Gabriella Coleman 2014-11-04 Here is the
ultimate book on the worldwide movement of hackers, pranksters, and activists
that operates under the non-name Anonymous, by the writer the Huffington Post
says “knows all of Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets.” Half a dozen years
ago, anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set out to study the rise of this global
phenomenon just as some of its members were turning to political protest and
dangerous disruption (before Anonymous shot to fame as a key player in the
battles over WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and Occupy Wall Street). She ended up
becoming so closely connected to Anonymous that the tricky story of her
inside–outside status as Anon confidante, interpreter, and erstwhile mouthpiece
forms one of the themes of this witty and entirely engrossing book. The
narrative brims with details unearthed from within a notoriously mysterious
subculture, whose semi-legendary tricksters—such as Topiary, tflow, Anachaos,
and Sabu—emerge as complex, diverse, politically and culturally sophisticated
people. Propelled by years of chats and encounters with a multitude of hackers,
including imprisoned activist Jeremy Hammond and the double agent who helped
put him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy is filled
with insights into the meaning of digital activism and little understood facets
of culture in the Internet age, including the history of “trolling,” the ethics
and metaphysics of hacking, and the origins and manifold meanings of “the
lulz.”
Nonprofit Organizations Helmut K. Anheier 2014-04-16 In this new edition of his
popular textbook, Nonprofit Organizations: Theory, Management, Policy, Helmut
K. Anheier has fully updated, revised and expanded his comprehensive
introduction to this field. The text takes on an international and comparative
dimensions perspective, detailing the background and concepts behind these
organizations and examining relevant theories and central issues. Anheier
covers the full range of nonprofit organizations – service providers,
membership organizations, foundations, community groups – in different fields,
such as arts and culture, social services and education. He introduces central
terms such as philanthropy, charity, community, social entrepreneurship, social
investment, public good and civil society, whilst explaining how the field
spills over from public management, through nonprofit management and public
administration. The previous edition won the Best Book Award at the American
Academy of Management in 2006. Nonprofit Organizations: Theory, Management,
Policy is an ideal resource for students on undergraduate and postgraduate
courses in both Europe and North America.
Television Program Master Index Charles V. Dintrone 2014-01-28 This work
indexes books, dissertations and journal articles that mention television
shows. Memoirs, autobiographies, biographies, and some popular works meant for
fans are also indexed. The major focus is on service to researchers in the
history of television. Listings are keyed to an annotated bibliography.
Appendices include a list of websites; an index of groups or classes of people
on television; and a list of programs by genre. Changes from the second edition
include more than 300 new shows, airing on a wider variety of networks; 2000plus references (more than double the second edition); and a large increase in
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scholarly articles. The book provides access to materials on almost 2300 shows,
including groundbreaking ones like All in the Family (almost 200 entries); cult
favorites like Buffy: The Vampire Slayer (200-plus entries); and a classic
franchise, Star Trek (more than 400 entries for all the shows). The shows
covered range from the late 1940s to 2010 (The Walking Dead). References range
from 1956 to 2013.
Digital Contact Tracing for Pandemic Response Jeffrey P. Kahn 2020-05-29
Contributors: Joseph Ali, JD; Anne Barnhill, PhD; Anita Cicero, JD; Katelyn
Esmonde, PhD; Amelia Hood, MA; Brian Hutler, Phd, JD; Jeffrey P. Kahn, PhD,
MPH; Alan Regenberg, MBE; Crystal Watson, DrPH, MPH; Matthew Watson; Robert
Califf, MD, MACC; Ruth Faden, PhD, MPH; Divya Hosangadi, MSPH; Nancy Kass, ScD;
Alain Labrique, PhD, MHS, MS; Deven McGraw, JD, MPH, LLM; Michelle Mello, JD,
PhD; Michael Parker, BEd (Hons), MA, PhD; Stephen Ruckman, JD, MSc, MAR; Lainie
Rutkow, JD, MPH, PhD; Josh Sharfstein, MD; Jeremy Sugarman, MD, MPH, MA; Eric
Toner, MD; Mar Trotochaud, MSPH; Effy Vayena, PhD; Tal Zarsky, JSD, LLM, LLB
Book of Majors 2014 The College Board 2013-07-02 The Book of Majors 2014 by The
College Board helps students answer these questions: What's the major for me?
Where can I study it? What can I do with it after graduation? Revised and
refreshed every year, this book is the most comprehensive guide to college
majors on the market. In-depth descriptions of 200 of the most popular majors
are followed by complete listings of every major offered at more than 3,800
colleges, including four-year and two-year colleges and technical schools. The
2014 edition covers every college major identified by the U.S. Department of
Education—over 1,200 majors are listed in all. This is also the only guide that
shows what degree levels each college offers in a major, whether a certificate,
associate, bachelor's, master's or doctorate. The guide features: •
insights—from the professors themselves—on how each major is taught, what
preparation students will need, other majors to consider and much more. •
updated information on career options and employment prospects. • the inside
scoop on how students can find out if a college offers a strong program for a
particular major, what life is like for students studying that major, and what
professional societies and accrediting agencies to refer to for more background
on the major.
Edible Insects Arnold van Huis 2013 Edible insects have always been a part of
human diets, but in some societies there remains a degree of disdain and
disgust for their consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to merge
traditional knowledge and modern science to improve human food security
worldwide. This publication describes the contribution of insects to food
security and examines future prospects for raising insects at a commercial
scale to improve food and feed production, diversify diets, and support
livelihoods in both developing and developed countries. Edible insects are a
promising alternative to the conventional production of meat, either for direct
human consumption or for indirect use as feedstock. This publication will boost
awareness of the many valuable roles that insects play in sustaining nature and
human life, and it will stimulate debate on the expansion of the use of insects
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as food and feed.
From #BlackLivesMatter to Black Liberation Keeanga-Yamahtta Taylor 2016-02-01
The author of Race for Profit carries out “[a] searching examination of the
social, political and economic dimensions of the prevailing racial order”
(Michelle Alexander, author of The New Jim Crow). In this winner of the Lannan
Cultural Freedom Prize for an Especially Notable Book, Keeanga-Yamahtta Taylor
“not only exposes the canard of color-blindness but reveals how structural
racism and class oppression are joined at the hip” (Robin D. G. Kelley, author
of Freedom Dreams). The eruption of mass protests in the wake of the police
murders of Michael Brown in Ferguson, Missouri, and Eric Garner in New York
City have challenged the impunity with which officers of the law carry out
violence against black people and punctured the illusion of a post-racial
America. The Black Lives Matter movement has awakened a new generation of
activists. In this stirring and insightful analysis, activist and scholar
Keeanga-Yamahtta Taylor surveys the historical and contemporary ravages of
racism and the persistence of structural inequality, such as mass incarceration
and black unemployment. In this context, she argues that this new struggle
against police violence holds the potential to reignite a broader push for
black liberation. “This brilliant book is the best analysis we have of the
#BlackLivesMatter moment of the long struggle for freedom in America. KeeangaYamahtta Taylor has emerged as the most sophisticated and courageous radical
intellectual of her generation.” —Dr. Cornel West, author of Race Matters “A
must read for everyone who is serious about the ongoing praxis of freedom.”
—Barbara Ransby, author of Ella Baker and the Black Freedom Movement “[A]
penetrating, vital analysis of race and class at this critical moment in
America’s racial history.” —Gary Younge, author of The Speech: The Story Behind
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.'s Dream
Ethics for the Information Age Michael Jay Quinn 2006 Widely praised for its
balanced treatment of computer ethics, Ethics for the Information Age offers a
modern presentation of the moral controversies surrounding information
technology. Topics such as privacy and intellectual property are explored
through multiple ethical theories, encouraging readers to think critically
about these issues and to make their own ethical decisions.
Nudge Richard H. Thaler 2009-02-24 Now available: Nudge: The Final Edition The
original edition of the multimillion-copy New York Times bestseller by the
winner of the Nobel Prize in Economics, Richard H. Thaler, and Cass R.
Sunstein: a revelatory look at how we make decisions—for fans of Malcolm
Gladwell’s Blink, Charles Duhigg’s The Power of Habit, James Clear’s Atomic
Habits, and Daniel Kahneman’s Thinking, Fast and Slow Named a Best Book of the
Year by The Economist and the Financial Times Every day we make choices—about
what to buy or eat, about financial investments or our children’s health and
education, even about the causes we champion or the planet itself.
Unfortunately, we often choose poorly. Nudge is about how we make these choices
and how we can make better ones. Using dozens of eye-opening examples and
drawing on decades of behavioral science research, Nobel Prize winner Richard
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H. Thaler and Harvard Law School professor Cass R. Sunstein show that no choice
is ever presented to us in a neutral way, and that we are all susceptible to
biases that can lead us to make bad decisions. But by knowing how people think,
we can use sensible “choice architecture” to nudge people toward the best
decisions for ourselves, our families, and our society, without restricting our
freedom of choice.
Undoing the Demos Wendy Brown 2015-02-06 Tracing neoliberalism's devastating
erosions of democratic principles, practices, and cultures.
This Nonviolent Stuff'll Get You Killed Charles E. Cobb 2014-06-03 A civil
rights scholar describes how the people most crucial to the success of the
civil rights movement were nonviolent activists who carried weapons and
firearms and discusses the role guns played in the Southern Freedom Movement.
15,000 first printing.
Book of Majors 2014 College Entrance Examination Board 2013-07-02 A
comprehensive reference to today's academic programs provides in-depth
descriptions of more than 1,100 majors while listing 3,800 colleges that offer
profiled undergraduate and graduate degrees, sharing additional insights into
how specific majors can translate into careers. Original. 40,000 first
printing.
A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System National Research Council
2015-06-17 How we produce and consume food has a bigger impact on Americans'
well-being than any other human activity. The food industry is the largest
sector of our economy; food touches everything from our health to the
environment, climate change, economic inequality, and the federal budget. From
the earliest developments of agriculture, a major goal has been to attain
sufficient foods that provide the energy and the nutrients needed for a
healthy, active life. Over time, food production, processing, marketing, and
consumption have evolved and become highly complex. The challenges of improving
the food system in the 21st century will require systemic approaches that take
full account of social, economic, ecological, and evolutionary factors. Policy
or business interventions involving a segment of the food system often have
consequences beyond the original issue the intervention was meant to address. A
Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System develops an analytical
framework for assessing effects associated with the ways in which food is
grown, processed, distributed, marketed, retailed, and consumed in the United
States. The framework will allow users to recognize effects across the full
food system, consider all domains and dimensions of effects, account for
systems dynamics and complexities, and choose appropriate methods for analysis.
This report provides example applications of the framework based on complex
questions that are currently under debate: consumption of a healthy and safe
diet, food security, animal welfare, and preserving the environment and its
resources. A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System describes the
U.S. food system and provides a brief history of its evolution into the current
system. This report identifies some of the real and potential implications of
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the current system in terms of its health, environmental, and socioeconomic
effects along with a sense for the complexities of the system, potential
metrics, and some of the data needs that are required to assess the effects.
The overview of the food system and the framework described in this report will
be an essential resource for decision makers, researchers, and others to
examine the possible impacts of alternative policies or agricultural or food
processing practices.
Hoosiers and the American Story Madison, James H. 2014-10-01 A supplemental
textbook for middle and high school students, Hoosiers and the American Story
provides intimate views of individuals and places in Indiana set within themes
from American history. During the frontier days when Americans battled with and
exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was on the leading edge of
America’s westward expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the
Appalachians and eastern waterways, Indiana became established as both a
crossroads and as a vital part of Middle America. Indiana’s stories illuminate
the history of American agriculture, wars, industrialization, ethnic conflicts,
technological improvements, political battles, transportation networks,
economic shifts, social welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they
elucidate large national issues so that students can relate personally to the
ideas and events that comprise American history. At the same time, the stories
shed light on what it means to be a Hoosier, today and in the past.
Farther Along Carol Henderson 2012-08-01 Carol Henderson tells the spellbinding
story of how her one-day writing workshop for bereaved mothers turned into an
ongoing journey of self-discovery and healing for 13 women who had lost
children. Each woman brought to the group a powerful story of loss and
bereavement, and each discovered the sustaining power of reflective writing.
The women's stories, harrowing and poignant, are rendered both by Henderson and
by the women themselves--the book includes generous portions of their own
writing. Farther Along is at once the history of an evolving writers group, and
a detailed guide for group leaders and facilitators who are interested in using
writing as a tool for healing.
The Book on VA Loans Chris Birk 2020-02-18 For 75 years, the VA loan program
has helped U.S. service members and their families achieve the dream of
homeownership. Today, in the wake of the subprime mortgage meltdown and ensuing
foreclosure crisis, this no-down payment loan is more important than ever. VA
loans have emerged as a lifeline for veterans and active duty personnel who
understand their unmatched safety and buying power. The Book on VA Loans takes
service members and their families on an insider's journey into VA loans, from
credit scores and interest rates to the unique opportunities and challenges of
this long-cherished program. Readers get insider tips and expert advice from
the country's largest dedicated VA lender, Veterans United Home Loans. They
also receive a buyer-friendly education in a sometimes complicated world that
can trip up even seasoned real estate veterans.Featuring simple,
straightforward language and voices of previous VA borrowers, this resource
helps ensure service members are in the best position possible to maximize the
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benefits earned by their service.
120 Years of American Education 1993
Revising U.S. Grand Strategy Toward China Robert D. Blackwill 2015-04-01 Robert
D. Blackwill and Ashley J. Tellis argue that the United States has responded
inadequately to the rise of Chinese power. This Council Special Report
recommends placing less strategic emphasis on the goal of integrating China
into the international system and more on balancing China's rise.
Nuclear Energy Raymond L. Murray 2013-10-22 This expanded, revised, and updated
fourth edition of Nuclear Energy maintains the tradition of providing clear and
comprehensive coverage of all aspects of the subject, with emphasis on the
explanation of trends and developments. As in earlier editions, the book is
divided into three parts that achieve a natural flow of ideas: Basic Concepts,
including the fundamentals of energy, particle interactions, fission, and
fusion; Nuclear Systems, including accelerators, isotope separators, detectors,
and nuclear reactors; and Nuclear Energy and Man, covering the many
applications of radionuclides, radiation, and reactors, along with a discussion
of wastes and weapons. A minimum of mathematical background is required, but
there is ample opportunity to learn characteristic numbers through the
illustrative calculations and the exercises. An updated Solution Manual is
available to the instructor. A new feature to aid the student is a set of some
50 Computer Exercises, using a diskette of personal computer programs in BASIC
and spreadsheet, supplied by the author at a nominal cost. The book is of
principal value as an introduction to nuclear science and technology for early
college students, but can be of benefit to science teachers and lecturers,
nuclear utility trainees and engineers in other fields.
Deep Learning on Graphs Yao Ma 2021-09-23 A comprehensive text on foundations
and techniques of graph neural networks with applications in NLP, data mining,
vision and healthcare.
Social Services in North Carolina John L. Saxon 2008 "Social services in North
Carolina completely revises, rewrites, updates, and supersedes the fourth
edition of a Guidebook to social services in North Carolina, which was written
by Mason P. Thomas Jr. and Janet Mason and was published by the Institute of
Government in 1989"--Preface.
CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official Cert Guide David Hucaby 2014-02-28 Trust the
best-selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to help you learn,
prepare, and practice for exam success. They are built with the objective of
providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully
prepared for your certification exam. Master Cisco CCNA Wireless 640-722 exam
topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts
with exam preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of the CCNA Wireless
640-722 Official Certification Guide. This eBook does not include the companion
CD-ROM with practice exam that comes with the print edition. CCNA Wireless
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640-722 Official Certification Guide presents you with an organized test
preparation routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques.
“Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open each chapter and enable you to decide
how much time you need to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make
referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly. CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official Certification
Guide focuses specifically on the objectives for the Cisco CCNA Wireless
640-722 exam. Expert network architect David Hucaby (CCIE No. 4594) shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness
and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is
presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and
retention of exam topics. Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment
features, comprehensive design scenarios, and challenging review questions and
exercises, this official study guide helps you master the concepts and
techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time. The
official study guide helps you master all the topics on the CCNA Wireless
640-722 exam, including the following: RF signals, modulation, and standards
Antennas WLAN topologies, configuration, and troubleshooting Wireless APs CUWN
architecture Controller configuration, discovery, and maintenance Roaming
Client configuration RRM Wireless security Guest networks WCS network
management Interference CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official Certification Guide is
part of a recommended learning path from Cisco that includes simulation and
hands-on training from authorized Cisco Learning Partners and self-study
products from Cisco Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, elearning, and hands-on instruction offered by authorized Cisco Learning
Partners worldwide, please visit www.cisco.com/go/authorizedtraining.
The Orange Economy Inter American Development Bank 2013-10-01 This manual has
been designed and written with the purpose of introducing key concepts and
areas of debate around the "creative economy", a valuable development
opportunity that Latin America, the Caribbean and the world at large cannot
afford to miss. The creative economy, which we call the "Orange Economy" in
this book (you'll see why), encompasses the immense wealth of talent,
intellectual property, interconnectedness, and, of course, cultural heritage of
the Latin American and Caribbean region (and indeed, every region). At the end
of this manual, you will have the knowledge base necessary to understand and
explain what the Orange Economy is and why it is so important. You will also
acquire the analytical tools needed to take better advantage of opportunities
across the arts, heritage, media, and creative services.
Investing in America's Workforce Stuart Andreason 2018
Become a Problem-Solving Crime Analyst Ronald Clarke 2014-06-03 Crime analysis
has become an increasingly important part of policing and crime prevention, and
thousands of specialist crime analysts are now employed by police forces
worldwide. This is the first book to set out the principles and practice of
crime analysis, and is designed to be used both by crime analysts themselves,
by those responsible for the training of crime analysts and teaching its
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principles, and those teaching this subject as part of broader policing and
criminal justice courses. The particular focus of this book is on the adoption
of a problem solving approach, showing how crime analysis can be used and
developed to support a problem oriented policing approach – based on the idea
that the police should concentrate on identifying patterns of crime and
anticipating crimes rather than just reacting to crimes once they have been
committed. In his foreword to this book, Nick Ross, presenter of BBC Crime
Watch, argues passionately that crime analysts are 'the new face of policing',
and have a crucial part to play in the increasingly sophisticated police
response to crime and its approach to crime prevention – 'You are the brains,
the expert, the specialist, the boffin.'
The Commercial and Financial Chronicle 1876
The Armed Forces Officer Richard Moody Swain 2017 In 1950, when he commissioned
the first edition of The Armed Forces Officer, Secretary of Defense George C.
Marshall told its author, S.L.A. Marshall, that "American military officers, of
whatever service, should share common ground ethically and morally." In this
new edition, the authors methodically explore that common ground, reflecting on
the basics of the Profession of Arms, and the officer's special place and
distinctive obligations within that profession and especially to the
Constitution.
County and Municipal Government in North Carolina Frayda S. Bluestein
2015-02-11 This reference book on North Carolina county and municipal
government provides a comprehensive treatment of the legal foundations,
organization, and the administration of the state's counties and cities. This
book describes the legal framework and common administrative practices that are
currently in use and explains what counties and cities in North Carolina do,
and how they do it. County and Municipal Government in North Carolina is
designed to meet the needs of elected and appointed county and city board
members and the employees who, on a day-to-day basis, carry out the functions
mandated and authorized for North Carolina local governments. It will also
appeal to citizens, civic leaders, high school and college students, state
employees, legislators, members of the media, and any others who need basic
information about the legal authority and responsibilities of North Carolina
counties and cities. Individual chapters in PDF format are available for
purchase (https:
//www.sog.unc.edu/publications/books/county-and-municipal-government-north-caro
lina-second-edition-2014-hard-copy-format /).
Management Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management Information
Systems provides comprehensive and integrative coverage of essential new
technologies, information system applications, and their impact on business
models and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner.
The twelfth edition focuses on the major changes that have been made in
information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening,
closing, and Interactive Session cases.
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Computer Networking James F. Kurose 2006-07 Computer Networkingprovides a topdown approach to this study by beginning with applications-level protocols and
then working down the protocol stack. Focuses on a specific motivating example
of a network-the Internet-as well as introducing students to protocols in a
more theoretical context. New short "interlude" on "putting it all together"
that follows the coverage of application, transport, network, and datalink
layers ties together the various components of the Internet architecture and
identifying aspects of the architecture that have made the Internet so
successful. A new chapter covers wireless and mobile networking, including indepth coverage of Wi-Fi, Mobile IP and GSM. Also included is expanded coverage
on BGP, wireless security and DNS. This book is designed for readers who need
to learn the fundamentals of computer networking. It also has extensive
material, on the very latest technology, making it of great interest to
networking professionals.
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